
Board to Interview Superintendent Candidate 

USD 353 

Mr. Robert Diepenbrock will be interviewing for the position of superintendent with the board 

of education on the evening of March 6, 2019. 

Mr. Robert Diepenbrock is the second of three candidates that the USD 353 Wellington board 

of education will be interviewing.  Candidates were selected for interviews based on their fit 

with desired characteristics that were developed with input from focus groups that were 

utilized throughout the search process. 

Mr. Robert Diepenbrock is currently serving as the Superintendent for USD 331 Kingman-

Norwich. He is in his ninth year in that position. Previously, Mr. Robert Diepenbrock served as 

the Superintendent for USD 492 Flinthills for three years. 

Mr. Robert Diepenbrock’s Schedule 

March 6, 2019 

1:00 p.m.  Candidate arrives in district 

1:15 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. Meet with superintendent 

1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.  Tour of buildings 

3:00 p.m.  - 4:00 p.m. Meet with principals and key administrators at the central office 

4:15 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. Public reception 

5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. Private time for candidates 

6:00 p.m.  Special Meeting/Interview with the board  

The board of education will conclude interviews on March 7, 2019.  They will then determine 

which candidates are the best fit for the superintendent position in USD 353 Wellington. 


